
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                           Thursday, 04 April 2019 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

Here we are at the end of another busy term.  I would like to thank all the mums who attended the 

Mother’s Day Lunch.  I hope you all enjoyed it as much as we did. 

This term the staff and I have spent time re-evaluating the curriculum taught to your children starting with 

our English curriculum. 

After this terms Primary Heads meeting, I was informed that Acorn Education Trust will be giving us money 

to enhance our reading schemes books for the library and guided reading.  Which is very exciting for us. 

When the work is completed on our curriculum, I will share this with you. 

Our Easter service is on Tuesday 23rd April at 9.30am, we would love to see as many of you as possible. 

 

REMINDER: 

Just a reminder that the KS1 and KS2 SATs will take place during May, so please try not to book any holidays or time 

off during that period. 

 

The Easter Egg Hunt is still going ahead despite the weather, I hope you all enjoy yourself. 

Hope you all have a super Easter holiday! 

 

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 
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Easter Egg Competition winners! 

Well done to Skye, Melody, Nevaeh and Alexa for designing such beautiful Easter eggs and winning the 

book vouchers given to us by FOWAS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Car Park 

Can we please remind all parents, that the staff car park is not to be used at any time by parents unless arranged. 

We are very sorry but parents using the car park for Wraparound is causing obstructions and we do have to think 

about the safety of everybody. 

Red Nose Day 

We would like to thank everyone for their donations and to let you know we raised £55!! 

 

 

 

 



 4th April – Term Ends 

 5th April – TD Day 

 23rd April – Return to School 

 23rd April – Church Service 

 24th April – Swimming Lessons Start 

 30th April – School Individual Photos 

 2nd May – Discoverers Trip to Stonehenge 

 6th May – Bank Holiday 

 13th May – Voyagers SATs Week 

 22nd May – Youth Parliament Meeting 

 28th June – Sports Day 

 12th July – Back up Sports Day 

 24th July – YR6 Leavers Service - Church 
 

West Ashton Sports Day! Friday 28th June. 

Family and friends are welcome to join us on the school field from 9:15-12:30. The event will start at 9:30am with a 

carousel of fun warm-up activities in the children’s house teams; Birch, Oak or Willow. Coloured bibs for each House 

will be provided.  House Teams will then sit together to watch members of each year group compete in races. After 

the races, medals and stickers will be awarded and at the end the winning house will be announced. Sports Day will 

be followed by a picnic lunch. If your child usually receives a free school meal, then a packed lunch will be provided. 

If the weather is bad we will postpone Sports Day until Friday 12th July. 

 

Certificates 

The certificates and awards given in this week’s Celebration Assembly were as follows: 

Class Certificates – w/e 04/04/19 Skye Vickery, Owen Squires, Henry Montacute, Kinga Olach 

Good Work Certificates – w/e 04/04/19 Thomas Hannaford, Yr 6 

 

 

Key Dates:  


